
Scott & Kathy Olin 

757 14th Street East 

Dickinson, ND  58601 

 

October 31, 2024 

 

City of Dickinson 

Planning and Zoning Commission 

38 1st Street West 

Dickinson, ND  58601 

 

Members of the Planning and Zoning Commission: 

 

We are writing in support of Neveah Baranko, and her business, Plum Creek Canines. 

 

Neveah has worked with our dogs in a training capacity, as well as providing dog daycare, check-ins, and 

dog walking while we have been out of town several times in the past months.  The services and care 

furnished have been exemplary and above our expectations.  We feel our pets have received 

professional and outstanding care and have developed a very positive bond with Neveah.   

 

We know there is a shortage of quality boarding and dog care facilities in this area, and will continue to 

use Plum Creek Canines, where our dogs are watched over, exercised, fed and treated very well. This is a 

critical service for dog owners and appreciate the reasonable cost and peace of mind we have while 

using Neveah’s services. 

 

Scott Olin 701-290-6979 

Kathy Olin 701-59-2577 

 

 


